
2023-2024 Give Our Schools a Hand- Teacher 
Appreciation Blitz
Once again, congratulations on being selected as a Teacher of the Year for the Cobb County School 
District or Marietta City Schools. It is truly an honor celebrating your outstanding achievements, and we are 
thrilled to continue the celebration with our Teacher of the Year Appreciation Blitz.

This Teacher of the Year (TOTY) Blitz is a special opportunity for our entire community to come together 
and express gratitude and admiration for the incredible educators who leave a lasting impact on the lives of 
our students.

To ensure this celebration is uniquely meaningful to you, we invite you to complete the form below. Your 
input will assist the community in customizing appreciation gifts for both you and your classroom, making 
this celebration truly unforgettable.

Please submit the completed form by February 6, 2024.

Thank you for your dedication to education, and we look forward to celebrating your achievements in a way 
that reflects your unique contributions.

Name
Jerri

First
Palumbo

Last

Current School
Garrison Mill Elementary

Subject/Grade you are Currently Teaching
K-2

What is your favorite color?
Yellow

What is your favorite place to grab lunch or 
dinner?
Chick-Fil-A

What are your favorite gift cards to receive? 
Amazon, Happy Feet, Target

What are your favorite beverages?
Coffee with Cream, Kombucha, Ginger Suja

Please list 5 of your favorite things. Please list 5 Items you would like for your 
classroom.



Pickles, Philadelphia Eagles, Family Board Games, 
Baking, Beach

Crayon Sharpener, Twinkle Lights (battery), 
treasure box items, Heavy Duty plastic folders with 
clear outer cover, prongs and pockets, and flair 
pens.

If you currently have an Amazon wishlist for your classroom please include the link here. 
 

This is only if you already have one created and not required. 

Is there anything else you would like your blitzer to know?
I teach in a Bridge program class and many of my students have sensory needs...so thank you for 
considering that. :)


